
TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

1

Mutual exchange of experience as a basis for development
On April  23, 2021, a group of professors and teachers,  deans of Namangan Institute of Engineering
Technologies, headed by the vice-rector visited our institute to exchange experiences and get acquainted
with the achievements. They visited the faculties, laboratories and departments of our institute and got
acquainted with the process of implementation of modern teaching, research, teaching technologies. The
guests paid special attention to the process of studying in the credit-module system of freshmen at our
institute. It was noted that mutual cooperation, sharing of achievements and exchange of experience in
the  effective  organization  of  educational,  methodological,  research  and  spiritual-educational  work  are
mutually  beneficial.  It  was  agreed  to  establish  effective  cooperation.
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